
  
  
  
  

  Indian Ambassador visits the ASE 

  May 19, 2015  

Mr. Marwan Batayneh, the Chairman of the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) Board of Directors
received the Indian Ambassador H.E. Anil Tritjonayat, in presence of Mr. Nader Azar, the CEO of the
ASE. They discussed a number of shared subjects on the economic situation between the two
parties. During this visit, both parties stressed on the depth of relations between the two countries.
Moreover, they were keen to enhance communication and cooperation on the economic area, in
general, and at the level of the financial markets, in particular.
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